
 
 

Township of Douro-Dummer 
2020 Budget Presentation 

 
The Township of Douro-Dummer will be holding an Electronic Public Meeting 
for the 2020 Budget Presentation on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. The 
presentation will be a synopsis of the budget, including the proposed tax rate 
which is available on the Township website www.dourodummer.on.ca.  
 
For information or questions regarding the proposed budget, please contact 
Darlene Heffernan, Treasurer at: 705-652-8392 Ext. 203 or email 
dheffernan@dourodummer.on.ca 
 

Public Participation for the Budget Public Meeting 
 

To allow for public participation while meeting the requirements of physical 
distancing during the current emergency situation, the Township is requesting 
those who would like to make comments on the budget to do so by submitting 
written comments to the Clerk by noon on April 28, 2020. The comments will 
be distributed with the agenda package and will be available for public viewing 
on the Township’s website when the agenda is posted. 
 
The Public Meeting will be recorded and live-streamed on the Township’s 
YouTube channel. 
 
Please submit written comments by noon on April 28, 2020 to: 
 
Crystal McMillan, Clerk 
Email: crystal@dourodummer.on.ca 
Fax: 705-652-5044 
Municipal Office Drop Box: 894 South Street, Warsaw 
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